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WCRA Long Serving Member Guidelines 

 

• The Executive met on 14 December 2021 and decided to proceed with a Long Serving 

Member offer. 

• A group profile will be set up in the WCRA database for Long Serving Members. 

• Each Member will have their name, mobile and email recorded. 

• Step 1 will involve converting the current Retiree’s Lunch list into this profile. 

• Step 2 the WCRA Executive to review and approve all additions and deletions thereafter, 

which will be documented and authorised via the monthly executive meeting. 

Long Serving Members will be entitled to the following: 

• Invitation to an annual luncheon (previously known as the Retiree’s Lunch) where they will 

receive an update on topical industry issues. 

• Email updates on matters of interest. 

• (At the discretion of the Executive Director) one Long Serving Member will be invited to 

attend and present at WCRA’s regular Waste & Resource Recovery training sessions 

• Invitation to a lunch meeting at the WCRA offices where they will participate in the annual 

Youth in Waste judging process (with the winner to be announced at the WCRA Annual 

Dinner). 

 

 


